
 

September 2012 

Nobles, 

Well summer is over and we are back in the 
swing of things. I would like to thank all the 
Nobles and their Ladies that worked hard at our 
summer event and raised a lot of money again 
for the transportation fund. 

This month’s meeting should be a good one. We 
need to talk about upcoming events and there 
will be a display from the Cycos unit and their 
new 1/4 scale cars. I was impressed and I’m sure 
you will be also. Please plan on being there. 

Let’s make an effort to call and bring a member 
you have not seen for a while. There has been a 
lot of talk of possible events we can bring back 
so let’s put our heads together and see what we 
can come up with. 

See you all there!! 

President of the Lakehead Shrine Club,  
Noble Tony Biscardi 

 


